
Grand Junction, Colorado 

 
August 24, 1976 
 
ROLL CALL 
 
The Recessed Meeting of the City Council of the City of Grand 
Junction, Colorado, was called to order by President of the 
Council Lawrence L. Kozisek at 7;30 p.m. August 24, 1976, in 
Council Chambers at City Hall. Council members present for roll 
call: Larry Brown, Harry Colescott, Jane Quimby, and Robert Van 
Houten. Council members Karl Johnson and Elvin Tufly were absent. 
City Manager James E. Wysocki and City Clerk Neva Lockhart were 
present. 
 

ADVANCE REFUNDING OF 1968-1969 WATER-SEWER REVENUE BONDS AND 1974 
G.O. BONDS AUTHORIZED 
 
It was moved by Councilman Brown that the City proceed with the 
advance refunding of the 1968-1969 Water-Sewer Revenue Bonds and 
the 1974 Multi-Purpose Building General Obligation Bonds. Motion 
lost for lack of a second. 
 
After discussion, it was moved by Councilman Van Houten and 
seconded by Councilman Brown that the City Council proceed with 
the advance refunding of the 1968-1969 Water-Sewer Revenue Bonds 
immediately and the advance refunding of the 1974 Multi-Purpose 
Building General Obligation Bonds at a later date. Motion carried 
unanimously. 

 
KIRCHNER, MOORE AND COMPANY, AGENTS FOR WATER-SEWER BOND REFUNDING 
- HANIFEN, IMHOFF AND SAMFORD, AGENTS FOR G.O. BOND REFUNDING 
 
It was moved by Councilman Brown and seconded by Councilwoman 
Quimby that Kirchner, Moore and Company be appointed to proceed 
immediately with the advance refunding of the 1968-1969 Water-
Sewer Revenue Bonds, and that Hanifen, Imhoff, and Samford be 
appointed to proceed at a later date with the refunding of the 
1974 General Obligation Bonds. Motion carried with Councilman Van 
Houten voting NO. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 

It was moved by Councilman Van Houten and seconded by Councilwoman 
Quimby that the meeting be adjourned. Motion carried. 
 
Neva B. Lockhart 
____________________ 
City Clerk 


